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2024 FLOWER SERVICE - Our Flower Service at Dunns Hill Road Cemetery will be 

held on Sunday, July 28th, starting at 2:00 
pm, and the Church Road Cemetery Service 
will be on Sunday, August 4th, starting at 
2:00 pm.  Following with tradition, if the 
scheduled Sunday afternoon has inclement 
weather, the service will be moved to the 
next evening with suitable weather, starting 
at 7:00pm.  We will post any updates on our website (allsaintsparish.ca) and to 
our FaceBook page (facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS). 
 

We do not obtain the most precious gifts by going in 
search of them, but by waiting for them. 
Simone Weil  

Our Mission at All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians, 
dedicated to Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, 

Outreach, and Fellowship. 

OUR CANDLE HAS BEEN GIVEN TO THE GLORY OF 

GOD 
 

In loving memory of Julia Batten, remembering her 
birthday on July 24th – by Sandra & Graham Taylor 

 

In loving memory of William (Bill) Butler, remembering his 
birthday on July 01, 1943, - by Eleanor Butler and Family.  

 

In loving memory of Dennis Eason Jr. on his birthday, July 
25th - Love Dad & Mom; Dave, Lori & Family; Karen, Rudy & 

Family; and his precious children Isaac & Kenna.  
 

In memory of Christopher McDonald, - by Rev Sam & 
Christina. 

http://www.allsaintsparish.ca/
http://facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS
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PLANNING FOR OUR FIRST PUBLIC COLUMBARIUM 
The All Saints Cemetery Committee will soon be 
establishing a special Team to evaluate the 
procurement and placement of a public 
columbarium within our Dunns Hill Road Cemetery 
(not exactly like the picture).  This is a required 
addition to our existing cemetery service offerings.  
If you would like to participate, please contact the Cemetery Chair at 
cemetery@allsaintsparish.ca  
 

OUR DIGITAL ROAD SIGN PROJECT IS PROGRESSING - This attractive addition will 

enhance our beautiful property, and will really boost our 
advertising capabilities and revenue streams.  
 

The concrete base has been installed and backfilled, the 
power conduit has been installed and buried, and the steel is 
now with the vendor having the electronic board installed, 
and will be erected soon.  Please stay tuned for more 
updates, and thank-you for your continued support. 

 

HALL RENTALS FOR CHILDREN’S PARTIES AND SHOWERS - We are now accepting 

rentals for the Upper Level of 
our Parish Hall on Sunday 
afternoons for children’s 
parties and showers etc.  
Please contact the Parish 
Office for further information 

at 709-834-4501 or via email at office@allsaintsparish.ca. 
 
 

ALL SAINTS TEA ROOM LUNCHEON – For those who have been wondering, the 

weekly Tea Room Luncheon will continue 
throughout the summer months.  All are 
invited to partake in this wonderful 
fellowship each Wednesday, starting at 
noon.  Our untold gratitude goes out to these ladies and men for their unselfish 
time in providing this outreach ministry to over 100 people weekly. 
 

THE CBS/PARADISE FOOD BANK relies heavily on your continued generous 

support.  The following items are in great demand: juice (1 & 
2 litre), pancake mix, cream of soup, hot cereal, syrup, cake 
mix, chef Boyardee, cookies, cookies, dry soup mix and 
teabags or you may make a monetary donation. 
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ALL SAINTS CBS PRAYER CHAIN - Do you, or a friend, or someone you know 

require personal and confidential prayer for any 
reason?  If so, we invite you to please reach out in 
confidence to our Prayer Chain Coordinator, Linda 
McDonald, at 709-834-1720, or call our Parish Office 
at 709-834-4501.  Our All Saints Prayer Chain Group is 

a very active ministry which has a large number of prayerful members ready to 
reach out in thoughtful prayer. 
 

CHURCH OFFERTORY OPTIONS – As well as our Sunday morning collection plate: 

• Our secure drop-slot, located to the left of the Parish 
Hall main door, which is emptied daily, is available 7/24 

• e-Transfer has become a popular means of offertory by 
sending an Interac to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 

• Our eGiving program is growing.  It automatically deposits your gift at 
whatever interval you choose (weekly, bi-weekly, or monthly).  To register 
simply go to our website and follow the eGiving notes.  If you need any 
assistance, please call our Office at 834-4501, or email your Finance Team 
at finance@allsaintsparish.ca. 

 

IN MEMORIAM – GENERAL OPERATIONS FUND 
• In loving memory of father, Wilfred Dawe, remembering his birthday on 

July 19th – by Gerald & Marg. 

• In loving memory of father, Wilfred Dawe, remembering his birthday on 
July 19th – by Joan & Family and Jim & Family.  
 

IN MEMORIAM – LIFT FUND 
• In loving memory of Jean Bursey – by Elizabeth Bishop, Debbie & Al 

Warford, David & Ettie Bursey, and their Families.  

• In loving memory of Dot Bishop, Florence Porter, Tom Greenslade & 
Christopher McDonald, - by Barb & Robert Tilley 

• In loving memory of Christopher McDonald – by Reg, Ruth, Nancy, Kelly, 
and Jane 

 

IN MEMORIAM – DIGITAL SIGN 
• In loving memory of Barbara Ann Peach, - by Barbara Butler.  
 

IN MEMORIAM – FUNERAL RECEPTION FUND 
• In loving memory of Rick Hickey – by The Family.  
 
  

mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:finance@allsaintsparish.ca
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JULY 14, 2024 WEEKLY YTD 
We accept donations via eTransfers 

to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 
Also, please consider joining our 

 e-Giving Program, which is an easy 
way to ensure you automatically 

contribute on a regular basis, even 
during those times when you are 

unable to attend your church.    
 

DIGITAL ROAD SIGN FUND 
$34,355 

PERCENT OF 

LAST YEAR 
98.7% 93.0% 

2024 ACTUAL 3,113 103,349 

2023 ACTUAL 3,156 111,107 

DIFFERENCE     -43 -7,758 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS Telephone:  709-834-4501  
419 Conception Bay Highway Email: office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2  Website: allsaintsparish.ca  
 Facebook: facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS 
 

OFFICE HOURS:  Monday–Friday, 8:00am-2:00pm 
REV SAM BUTLER MADONNA SCOTT 
RECTOR OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca madonna@allsaintsparish.ca 
(709) 689-4501 - Cell (709) 834-4501 - Office 
(709) 834-9464 – Home 

 
 

THIS PARK BENCH HAS BEEN GRACIOUSLY DONATED AND RECENTLY INSTALLED AT 

OUR DUNNS HILL ROAD CEMETERY NEXT TO OUR CENTERPIECE PLANTER 
In memory of our loved ones, the Butler and Taylor families - by Taylor’s 

Fish Market, Reg, Ruth, Nancy, Kelly and Jane 

 

 

mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=Donation%20for%20All%20Saints%20Parish%20CBS
file:///C:/Data/All%20Saints%20Parish/Candle/ASP%202024%20Candle/office@allsaintsparish.ca
file:///C:/Data/All%20Saints%20Parish/Candle/ASP%202024%20Candle/allsaintsparish.ca
file:///C:/Data/All%20Saints%20Parish/Candle/ASP%202024%20Candle/facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS
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